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Dear Programmer,

On behalf of the Programming Needs Assessment Committee (PNA) of the FFCF/KFCF Board of Directors I want to welcome you to Evaluation World.  It is a challenging environment and you will need all your skills to survive.  Keep your wits about you.

Where am I - What am I doing here?
The FFCF Board, the PNA Committee and the Program Director have decided to evaluate all of the locally produced KFCF programs, and we notified everyone about that decision at the beginning of the process.  After a thorough process the PNA constructed an evaluation form and criteria evaluating programming.  There are three parts to it.  The evaluation of the program by the PNA and Program Director, a self-evaluation of the program by the producers, and an evaluation of KFCF by the programmers.  We are now ready to start the evaluation process.
What's happening to me - I feel so strange?
Radio stations do it all the time, including community radio stations.  Currently KPFA is in the midst of evaluating its programs.  It is a good and necessary function of a radio station.  The purpose of this process is to help us produce the best programming we can.  Evaluation is a way of looking at what we do, how we do it, how well we do it, and how it can be improved.  
What will I do now - how do I get out of here alive?
The evaluation will be done by members of the PNA Committee listening to a sample of two recent programs chosen by the programmer.  Each three-program evaluation cycle is chosen at random.  The committee is evaluating three programs each month - two public affairs and one music program.    The programmer should listen to the same programs for the self-evaluation.  The programmer should also do an evaluation of the station.  Finally the programmer(s) will meet with the Program Director/PNA Committee for a face-to-face discussion.
The evaluation forms are enclosed.  If you have questions about the evaluation process or criteria, feel free to contact me.  I feel confident that this will be an educational and creative experience for all of us.

Best Wishes,

Vic Bedoian, KFCF Program Director

